
Council Plan Annex – Scrutiny report 
 

Date of Overview and Scrutiny Commission 
30 November 2023 

 

 
Having reviewed the CPOR, the Commission had no 
recommendations for the Executive arising from the 
review of this quarter. 

Officer response  
 
Not applicable 
 

•  

Summary of key points of discussion 
 
A number of questions were asked, and comprehensive responses were given by the Chief Executive.  
 
It was agreed a briefing note would be circulated to all Councillors following the meeting setting out the 
ambition for the London Road site in response to a question about the high-level application under 
strategic theme ‘Protecting and enhancing our environment, action 5.02.03. 

 
 
 
 


